
28
th

 February 2011  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Geography Fieldtrip – Eden Project 

 

For the next Discovery day Year 9 will be going on a Geography Fieldtrip to The Eden 

Project. The main purpose of the visit is to improve students’ awareness and  

understanding of Tropical Rainforests and sustainability issues, in preparation for their 

next Geography curriculum assessment.  It will take place Tuesday 8th March 2011.  

Students will be leaving at 9am from school and returning at 3pm. They should wear 

appropriate casual clothes and comfortable shoes ready for lots of walking!  A water-

proof jacket is also advisable.  Students need to bring a packed lunch and/or money to 

buy snacks.  Students will be able to collect a packed lunch from the school canteen  

before we leave if necessary and if ordered in advance.  Students will bring a pen/pencil 

and it may be useful to bring a camera (optional). 

 

The trip is being subsidised by school, but we are asking for voluntary contributions for 

the remaining balance of £5 please. 

 

Please can you confirm your son/daughter’s attendance with the reply slip attached, 

the medical sheet and also enclose a cheque or cash for £5. 

 

If there are any problems please don’t hesitate to contact the school to discuss any  

arrangements.  I am sure this will be an enjoyable, thought provoking and informative 

curriculum day for the students.  Thanking you for your continued support and  

cooperation, in helping our students be the best they can be. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr P Pilling 

Leader of Humanities 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……….. 

I confirm that my son/daughter will be attending The Eden Geography Field Trip on 

Tuesday 8
th

 March 2011.   

 

Student’s Name……………………………………………………………………..…..  Form …………..……. 

 

I have/have not enclosed a voluntary contribution of £5. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………..  

 

Print Name …………………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer) 


